
Ad Hoc committee meeting 27 May 2020 

In Attendance: Gary Williams, Rachael Jeremy, Vivienne Belt, Malcolm Russell, 

Evelyn Schneider-Drayton, David Donovan. 

Absent due to ad hoc nature of the meeting: Ron Adams, Mark Clewes.(health 

reasons) 

With enough committee members in attendance it was decided to discuss the final 

arrangements that would have to be in place for the club to start up from the Corona 

Virus (Covid 19) lockdown as well as the current Financial Situation. 

Treasurer reported that she had been notified that we had been given the grant that 

we had applied for and that the money had yet to be transferred to the clubs 

accounts. 

It was decided that until the money had been transferred, those absent from the ad 

hoc meeting would not be informed and until that time the notification would not be 

made public. 

Opening day was discussed and it was decided not to add to anything sent out to 

members. 

Secretary was awaiting delivery of Jeyes fluid and Treasurer said that they had seen 

some in one of the shopping centres if it did not come. 

Meeting closed 

 


